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There are many families in Virginia that need legal assistance for
guardianships, powers of attorney, and/or special needs trusts that cannot
afford attorney fees. Current nonprofit organizations, pro-bono legal
clinics, and low-bono law firms like BeneCounsel cannot fill this need on
their own.

That’s where Lighthouse Disability Law will come in, with the mission
of providing free legal services, directly and indirectly, to low-income
families in the areas of guardianships, powers of attorney, and third-party
special needs trusts.

We’re still in the formation stage and are working on our application
for 501c3 status. Please be on the lookout for more to come!

Logo Contest!

Calling all students, artists, and inspired
community members! Lighthouse Disability ( )
Law needs a logo to use on its website,

company letterhead, business cards, and

emails etc. and we would like you to help us.
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information.

Seeking Lighthouse Disability Law Board
Members

Disability Law Board Member? If so, please
click the link for more information. We would
like to put together a Board of Directors that
truly reflects the diversity of the community
we serve.

Are you interested in becoming a Lighthouse ( >

View in browser

Copyright (C) 2024 BeneCounsel. All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe




